
12.13.2023 MKRR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ITS ALMOST NEW YEARS AND WE WANT TO 
REMIND ALL RESIDENTS OF KUAPA ISLE THAT 
FIREWORKS ARE PROHIBITED FROM USE ON 
PROPERTY. THIS INCLUDES: 

• POPPERS (THE ONES YOU THROW ON THE 
GROUND) 

• SPARKLERS 
• PACKS OF FIREWORKS 
• AIREALS 
• BOTTLE ROCKETS 
• ALL NOVELTY FIREWORKS 

WE ASK FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE WITH THIS 
IMPORTANT SAFETY RULE. SECURITY WILL BE ON 
DUTY PATROLING THE PROPERTY. MAHALO! 


